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Heller Statement on President’s Address to Congress 
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement in response to President Barack Obama’s address to Congress on the economy.
“Job creation is my number one priority, and it should be the priority of both the President and Congress.  Over the past few weeks I have been traveling the state, speaking with industry leaders, employees, and out-of-work Nevadans.  The message is clear---it is time for both Democrats and Republicans to come together, put our differences aside, solve our nation’s problems, and deliver the solutions the American people are asking for.       
“While I await the details of the President’s plan, the Administration and Congress must take a number of steps immediately to boost our economy.  By taking action on tax reform that closes special interest loop holes, passing a balance budget amendment to get government spending under control, and reining in excessive job-killing regulations would be a good start to moving our economy in the right direction and getting Nevadans back to work,” said Senator Heller.
Senator Heller sent a letter to President Obama outlining what Nevadans want and need in any new jobs plan.  In the letter he called for fundamental tax reform, policies that create certainty for businesses and individuals, an end to government bailouts, and a sound energy policy.  The letter to President Obama can be seen here: http://heller.senate.gov/public/index.cfm/pressreleases?ID=0a4a8c23-74b2-4939-a3a7-77318c1c9a57
###
